Ozona Middle School
Board Report February 2014

1. Instruction and School Improvement- we completed one round of mock
testing in January and will have our second round February 25th and 26th.
Our focus instructionally right now is to increase math and reading
instruction by 75 minutes a day through RtI and Academic Support. We
are also going to offer focused after school tutorials after we get the
results of the second mock administration.

2. TMSCA begins in February. We had 25 students attend the first meet on
2/15 in Synder. They will travel to several Saturday contests between now
and March 8th to qualify for state which will be April 5th in San Antonio.

3. Professional Development - we are continuing our study of using data
to drive instruction for our core subjects in our Tuesday Topics study.

4, Next year- we are beginning to work with Coach Clayton on developing
our schedule for next year. We hope to be able to continue to offer
technology at OMS.

5. Texas Public Schools Week is March 3-7. We are working with OHS and
OES to plan activities.

6. The OMS 8th grade band will travel to Colorado City for concert contest
and the OMS Track Meet will be on February 27th.



